
Tuesday 7th March 2017 

We have had a very exciting day today!  

The eggs had started to hatch when the teachers arrived at work this 

morning and before the children came in we had two ducklings.   

 

 

Everyone was very excited to see them! 

 

 

By playtime, the incubator was very 

full and there was another 

duckling.  We took out some of the 

shells to make some room for them 

and then another three eggs hatch.  

 

 

 They needed to dry out and rest for a bit before we could 

move them into the brooder. 

After lunchtime, the ducklings were much more awake and trying to get out of 

the incubator!  They nearly succeeded so Mrs McLevy moved three of them into 

the brooder.   They soon settled and snuggled up to have a rest after their busy 

day hatching. 

 

 

 

 

After school, we moved two of the other ducklings into the brooder leaving one and an egg that was 

beginning to hatch.  The duckling was helping their sibling to get out.  

Just before Mrs McLevy left the classroom, the final duckling 

hatched! 

 


